
 

WALK-IN RESUBMITTAL PROGRAM 
 

-BRWA Engineering Department- 
 
 
 
The Bedford Regional Water Authority (BRWA) would 
like to make you aware of our Engineering Department’s 
new Walk-In Resubmittal Program.   
 
Under this program, all interested Developers & 
Engineering Consultants are invited to the BRWA Annex 
Building every Thursday, from 2pm – 4pm, to discuss 
comments received on developer project submittals, 
and to receive contract administrative assistance.  BRWA 
Engineers and Engineering Assistants will be available 
during this time to meet with you face-to-face, and go 
over project-related questions.   
 
Everyone will be seen on a first-come, first-serve basis; 
no appointments required or taken. 

 

 
PERTINENT PROGRAM INFORMATION 

 
WHO:  Developers and Engineering Consultants; BRWA Engineers & Engineering Assistants 
 
WHAT:  Please bring your own: 
  -Full-sized, hard copies of resubmittals 
  -Fees & agreement (if applicable) 
  -Comment response letter  
 
WHEN:  Every Thursday, 2pm - 4pm (starting May 12th, 2016)  
 
WHERE: BRWA Annex Building 
  1723 Falling Creek Dr. 
  Bedford, VA  24523 
 
WHY:  To discuss comments received on developer project submittals in-person with BRWA 

Engineers, and receive contract administrative assistance from BRWA Engineering Assistants.    
 
Please note that this program is for resubmittals only.  If you have any questions regarding the BRWA Walk-In 
Resubmittal Program, please feel free to contact the Engineering Department at 540-586-7679, ext. 5 / 
engineeringassistant@brwa.com.  
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